Battle Hill Primary School

Newsletter 13th December 2017

Christmas Jumper Day

We have decided to hold a non-uniform/ Christmas Jumper Day on <u>December 22nd</u>, our last day of term, to raise funds for Outdoor Play and Learning (OPAL). We are hoping to be able to afford a huge shed to house all our outdoor toys and resources that will improve playtimes for the children. Any donation would be gratefully received.

It's also costing us over £4,000 to repair the large wooden play equipment, so it would be wonderful to offset some of this.

Christmas Fair

Thank you for supporting our fair as generously as ever. We raised £500, which will be used to develop our outdoor learning areas.

Santa Letters

Santa will be sending out his letters next week. He thanks you for your orders.

Parent Governors

There are two vacancies coming up on our school governing body. If you feel you would like to know more about this demanding, but important role, please contact me to talk through what this voluntary position entails. My direct line is 0191 2007246 ext 4 (Mrs Wells)

We break up on Friday December 22^{nd} and the children come back to school on Tuesday 9^{th} January 2018.

On behalf of all the staff, I would like to wish you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.